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Andrea Gyger

From:  on behalf of Becky Mizel 

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 5:11 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet Voting

As chairman of the Pueblo County Republican Party we 

would like to state we are adamantly against internet 

voting except in cases of proven hardship and allowed in 

only rare circumstances. This rule exceeds the very limited 

authority granted in 2006 by the General Assembly to 

accept ballots by email. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have questions or 

wish forther comment. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Becky Mizel, Chairman 

Pueblo County Republican Party 

 

 
 

 

 

--  

Becky Mizel 

*"Always do what you are afraid to do."* 

Ralph Waldo Emerson 

 

  

 




